HOPE BROADCASTING CO.

P. O. Box 398
HOPE, ARKANSAS

December 15, 1947

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 434 North Maple Albuquerque New Mexico

Dear Mr. Maguire:

We certainly went to thank you for your report on our equipment broadcast November 29, 1947.

As you can well understand, Chief Engineer Tooley has been "swamped" with last minute work since our official opening was held December 12. To further explain our negligence, we have originated broadcasts from twelve memotes.

Within a very short time, Mr. Tooley intends to write you. So, for the present, please accept this letter of appreciation for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

R. L. Mitchell

R. L. Milenel

General Manager

RIM/emb